
From: Landreth, Samuel R. (Rob) <SLandreth@wspa.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/21/2016 5:20:31 PM
Subject: State of Emergency

Hi Chaney,
 
I hope you are well. We are monitoring the impending winter storm approaching and I wanted to see if Governor 
Haley has decided whether to declare a State of Emergency as of yet? Thanks for any help you can give me. Take care. 
- Rob
 
Rob Landreth
Assignment Editor
WSPA-TV
(864) 587-4462
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